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October 24, 2023 
Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver Contact:                
Lauren Kamm, Vice President of Marketing & Communications   
(720) 891-4439 | laurenk@bgcmd.org    
 

MEDIA ADVISORY / PHOTO OPPORTUNITY 
 

Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver and Northeast Park Hill Community Celebrate 10 
Years of Jack A. Vickers Boys & Girls Club at the Nancy P. Anschutz Center 

 
WHO: Erin Porteous, CEO of Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver; Leslie Williams, Pauline 

Robinson Branch Supervisor, Denver Public Library; Denver Mayor Mike 
Johnston; Nancy P. Anschutz Center community partners: Jack A. Vickers Boys 
& Girls Club, Center for African American Health, Denver Public Library, Denver 
Parks & Recreation, Hope Center; Jack A. Vickers Boys & Girls Club members, 
Northeast Park Hill residents. 

 
WHAT: Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver is collaborating with surrounding community 

partners to host a 10-year anniversary celebration for Jack A. Vickers Boys & 
Girls Club. There will be meals, family-friendly activities, a trunk-or-treat event, 
and the opportunity to connect with neighbors and other community partners. 
Everyone is welcome. 

 
WHEN:  Friday, October 27, 4 – 6:30 p.m. 

• 4 p.m. – Community event opens  
• 4:30 – 4:45 p.m. – Remarks from Erin Porteous, Leslie Williams, and Mayor 

Mike Johnston 
• 4:45 – 5 p.m. – Media interviews and photos  
• 5 – 6:30 p.m. – Remainder of event 
• 6:30 p.m. – Event ends 

 
WHERE:  Jack A. Vickers Boys & Girls Club at the Nancy P. Anschutz Center - 3333 Holly St. 

Denver, CO 80207 
 
AVAILABLE FOR INTERVIEWS: 

• Erin Porteous, Chief Executive Officer for Boys & Girls Clubs of Metro Denver 
• Denver Mayor, Mike Johnston 
• Lauren Kamm, Vice President of Marketing & Communications at Boys & Girls 

Clubs of Metro Denver 
 
For more information, please contact Lauren Kamm at (720) 891-4439 or at 
laurenk@bgcmd.org    
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